
Memo 

Date:         August 7, 2018 

To:             Alexandra Marine & General Hospital (AMGH) Staff & Physicians  

                   South Huron Hospital Association (SHHA) Staff & Physicians 

From:        Mike Niglas   (AMGH  – Board Chair) 

                   Aileen Knip   (SHHA  –   Board Chair) 

Re:    Interim President & CEO Position 

Staff & Physicians of SHHA were advised that Friday August 3 was Todd Stepanuik’s final day as 

President & CEO of SHHA as he returns to full-time duties at Middlesex Hospital Association.   

All Hospital Boards are charged with the responsibility of acquiring the services of a CEO.  As mandated 

the Public Hospitals’ Act of Ontario, each Public Hospital is required to have either a permanent CEO or 

Interim CEO in place.  

In addition to his current role of President and CEO of AMGH, the Chairs of the SHHA and AMGH Board 

of Governors are pleased to announce the appointment of Mr Bruce Quigley as the Interim President 

and CEO of SHHA. 

AMGH and Bruce Quigley will provide coverage for the Interim CEO position at SHHA effective August 8, 

2018.  Initially the term of this agreement will be 120 days, subject to review after 60 days. 

Mr Quigley brings 25 years of CEO experience successfully leading both acute care hospitals and 

complex integrated healthcare systems. Bruce is pleased to take on these new responsibilities working 

with SHHA as it continues to meet the many challenges of providing high quality healthcare in these 

times of significant change and fiscal challenge.  

The AMGH Board is pleased to be able to assist SHHA during this transition period as they establish a 

permanent solution for the CEO leadership role.   Any questions regarding this announcement may be 

directed through Alana Ross, Executive Assistant to the CEO. 

On behalf of the SHHA Board and Leadership Team, please welcome Bruce as he arrives on site this 

week. Understanding that change can be a challenge, I do hope that you embrace this change with 

energy and optimism.  Please connect with Jennifer Peckitt, Site Director/CNE, with any questions that 

you may have. 

Sincerely, 

Mike Niglas      Aileen Knip 

 

AMGH Board Chair     SHHA Board Chair  


